
GEBELEIN
Silversmiths

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

February 14, 1961

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore 
112 Bellevue Avenue 
Newport, R. I.

Dear Mr. Moore:

In reply to your second letter, I would suppose a single 
beaker by any one of the three makers would be quite a 
desirable and unusual item. As many as seven would seem 
to be a notable collection.

Without seeing them, I might hazard a guess that $3000. 
would be an attractive figure and $4000.00 would not be 
too much.

Very truly yours,

GEBELEIN SILVERSMITHS, INC

G/P

By  J. Herbert Gebelein


